

SUPPORTING FAMILIES WITH A SERIOUSLY ILL CHILD

Mrs V Gilmartin Field Systems Designs Ltd Spring Court, Station Road Dorking Surrey RH4 1EB



Head office

Cassini Court Randalls Way Leatherhead Surrey KT22 7TW

T: 01372 363438 F: 01372 363101

E: enquiries@rainbowtrust.org.uk

rainbowtrust.org.uk

15 December 2021

Dear Vicky

On behalf of all the families we support and everybody here at Rainbow Trust Children's Charity I would like to thank you for the wonderful donation of £300 which we received from Field Systems Designs Ltd for this year's E-Cards.

Please accept this letter as a receipt for your donation.

Our Family Support Workers continue to deliver much needed support to families facing serious illness, needing transport to and from medical appointments and procedures, needing assistance with the brothers and sisters of their seriously ill child, needing emotional and bereavement support as they continue to experience illness, worries, anxiety, and isolation.

We are continuing our face-to-face support for families who know they can count on Rainbow Trust, and thanks to this very kind gift, we can ensure that our Family Support Workers continue to deliver the very best care and support to the seriously ill children and their families who depend on us.

With many thanks,

KShortland

Karen Shortland

Fundraising & Engagement Administrator

E: karen.shortland@rainbowtrust.org.uk

T: 01372 220083